Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 11:16 AM
To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 3:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
William A. Foley

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

From my perspective, either the OEB and/or Union Gas/Endridge Gas or both, are lying to Ontarians who not only
expect but demand honesty, integrity and serious consideration when it comes to a “Monopoly” especially when it
concerns heating and electricity basic necessities of Life. | received "Notice" of a pending RATE INCREASE on January
22nd — not yet resoled - from Union Gas/Enbridge Gas. On January 23rd | received my “Gas Bill”
from Union Gas, not Enbridge Gas which has taken over from Union Gas effective January 1st, 2019, that was split
between consumption in December
2018 - one set of rates - and consumption in January 2019 where in NEW RATES were applied. The NEW RATES,
commencing January 1st, 2019, are 5.5% higher than the previously approved Rates. Millions of working Ontarians,
never mind retirees, neither of which have received any where near a 2.0% Year over Year increase in gross earnings, are
now being gouged by Enbridge Gas - Union Gas technically ceased to exist on January 1st, 2019 due to a takeover - with
the apparent blessing of the OEB. For me, this is not only disgusting but down right bureaucratic stupidity on behalf of
the OEB and contrary to the "Principals" espoused by the current Provincial Government. For me this existing situation
has to be rectified forthwith before all HELL breaks out.








